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Changes to COVID-19 Expanded Benefits Reminder 

The June 10 Providers’ News issue outlined changes to the COVID-19 expanded benefits 
effective October 1. The message below was sent to members on September 21.  

At the outset of the COVID-19 public health emergency, Arkansas Blue Cross and 
Blue Shield and Health Advantage temporarily extended a number of voluntary, expanded 
COVID-19-related benefits and suspended some of our normal 
practices. 

On October 1, there will be some changes in these temporary benefits. Some 
will remain in force awhile longer. Others will be discontinued.  

Learn more here. 
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